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| have worked in the area of Primrose Hill/Regents Park Road for more than 15 years and have seen the
alarming increase in ASB over that time including the growing level of drug dealing activity. Some evenings on
my way home, | did not feel very safe.

The "temporary metal fences" which were installed did not fit in with the character of the area or the park and
were easily damaged and destroyed, sometimes on a daily basis. The plans for the installation of permanent
and more attractive gates is a huge relief and will enhance the whole look of the park and hopefully restore the
safety, security and peaceful feeling that this area once had. The sooner the gates are installed, the better.
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NOBJ

I am delighted to see this application progressing for the installation of permanent gates which will be of great
help to deter the mis-use of Primrose Hill at night by drug dealers and discourage anti-social behaviour.

| think that the proposed design of the gates if extremely elegant and in-keeping with the existing park railings
and others in the immediate neighbourhood of this very special conservation area.
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